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Tuesday 25th February 2025 
 

Year 5 trip - St Peter’s Church 
 

Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
As part of our Religious Education learning ‘Christianity’, we will be taking the children to 
visit St Peter’s Church in Lower Edmonton. As a school we learn about all the major world 
religions, and this is an opportunity for children to learn about Christian beliefs. 
 
They will spend the afternoon learning about the alter, the colour changes of the pews for 
Easter, the different sections of the cross, Remembrance Sunday, candle lighting and Holy 
week.  
 
They will also be given the opportunity help serve food to the community as well as being 
able to ask any questions to broaden their knowledge about the religion.  
 
Details are as follows:  
 
Date:   Tuesday 25th March 2025 - 5M and 5O  

Tuesday 1st April 2025 - 5E and 5B  
   
Place:   St Peter’s Church, N9 8JP 
 
Travel:  Walking 
 
 
The children will need a water bottle and comfortable walking shoes (preferably trainers). 
The children need to wear school uniform and a jacket with a hood advised in the event of 
rainy weather. Children will have lunch in school as usual on these days.  
 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission. 
 
If you can support this visit, please speak to your class teacher.   
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Year 5 Team 


